
SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST HIGHER SECONDARY SCHOOL

    132 Ft. Ring Road, Haripura, Maninagar (East), Ahmedabad-380008

GC-   / 12/10/2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Greetings from SDA Higher Secondary School!

Kindly take note of the information stated below and do the needful:

1. The  Ahmedabad  Municipal  Corporation  has  undertaken  a  major
Drainage construction work right in front of our school’s main gate.  The
said work is going on and the same is obstructing the to and fro  passage
of vehicles ,  students, teachers and parents.  In view of this, we feel that
it may pose a danger to our students, teachers  and parents.  Hence,
considering their safety,  it has been decided to declare holidays on 13 th

and 14th October, 2022. 

Whatever  activities  have  been  scheduled  on  these  two  days  will  be
conducted after Diwali Vacation. The dates and time will be intimated to
you in advance.   We apologize for the inconvenience caused.

2. During the Diwali Vacation, i.e.  October 16-31, 2022, offices and fees
counters  will  remain  open  from  9:00  a.m.  –  12:00  noon,  except  on
Saturdays.

3. During the Diwali Vacation, except on October 23, 24, 25, 26, 2022 &
Saturdays special classes will be held for the students of classes III – XII.
These classes will be held for those students who feel they need help in
their studies.    However, parents are requested to turn in the names to
the respective Supervisors/Headmasters so that necessary arrangements
can be made in advance.  

WISH YOU HAPPY DIWALI

God bless

Yours sincerely,

Sd/-

Dr. G. Immanuel
Principal 


